
 

   
 

  
 

   
   

    
  
  

 
  

 

    

            
         

                
             

             
 

                   
                  

               
       

             
              

             
              

             
                

               
                

                  
      

                
  

5th May 2022 

VIA EMAIL 

Ms Mary Burke 
HM Assistant Coroner 
West Yorkshire- Western Division 
City Courts 
The Tyrls 
Bradford 
BD1 1LA 

Dear Ms Burke, 

Representations as to Publication of this Response in accordance with the Chief 
Coroners Revised Guidance (No.5) Reports to Prevent Future Deaths 

Further to our letter of response dated 27 April 2022 and in accordance with the Chief 
Coroners Revised Guidance (No.5) Reports to Prevent Future Deaths, the Trust seek to 
make repreparations as to the publication of your concerns and the Trusts subsequent 
response. 

As concerns and responses relating to 2, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8 ,9 and 10 refer to individual clinical 
staff, the Trust feel at least in part, detailed steps taken by and in relation to those individual 
members of staff should be redacted as the concerns, coupled with the evidence at the 
inquest, would easy identify the staff involved. 

The Trust respectfully request that insofar as the concerns and responses relate to 
individuals who could be identified they should not be published. This contains very specific 
and personal information and publication, and identification could be very damaging to the 
individuals in circumstances where the responses set out the measures they have taken in 
terms of reflection and education. Notwithstanding, the Trust is satisfied as to competence 
or, in one case, is facilitating further training as the member of staff returns to work. 

In the circumstances, the Trust would request that Concern 2 be summarised to say it 
relates to the process of handover and only the first paragraph of the response is published. 
With regards to concerns and responses relating to 4, 5, 6, 7, 8 and 9, the Trust requests 
that this not be published. 

The Trust further requests that the second paragraph of the Response to Concern 10 is also 
not published. 



 

           

 

  

 

 

   

      

   

 

We hope you understand our request and will consider the same. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Deputy Chief Executive 

Calderdale and Huddersfield NHS Foundation Trust 

[5th May 2022] 




